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On May 2, 2023, the Institute's Innovation Council Cell at Saffron Institute, in 

collaboration with the Entrepreneurship Development and Innovation Institute (EDII), 

conducted an online webinar on the topic of "Entrepreneurship as a Career." The 

webinar aimed to provide insights into the world of entrepreneurship and was led by 

the experienced expert, Mr. Chandramauli Pathak. 

 

Event Overview: 

- The webinar attracted 41 participants, including students from the 6th semester of 

Mechanical, Computer, and Information Technology engineering disciplines. 

- Mr. Chandramauli Pathak, with diverse experience in gender and entrepreneurship 

training across multiple countries, shared his valuable insights on entrepreneurship as 

a career choice. 

 

Key Takeaways: 

- Mr. Pathak's presentation covered various aspects of entrepreneurship, emphasizing 

the importance of creativity, strong analytical and communication skills, and the 

dedication required for success. 

- The interactive nature of the webinar allowed students to engage with the speaker, 

posing questions and gaining practical insights into the entrepreneurial journey. 

 

Student Feedback: 

- The students found the webinar to be extremely insightful, appreciating the depth of 

knowledge shared by Mr. Pathak. 



 

- The diverse perspectives presented during the webinar provided a well-rounded 

understanding of entrepreneurship as a viable career option. 

 

Conclusion: 

The webinar on "Entrepreneurship as a Career" proved to be a fruitful endeavor. The 

students gained valuable insights and perspectives from an experienced expert, making 

it an excellent opportunity to explore entrepreneurship as a potential career path. The 

Institute's commitment to providing such enriching experiences aligns with its goal of 

nurturing well-rounded and entrepreneurial-minded individuals. 

 

In conclusion, the Institute's Innovation Council Cell extends gratitude to Mr. 

Chandramauli Pathak and EDII for their collaboration, contributing to the success of the 

webinar. 

 

Photographs: 

 



 

 

 


